
We know it's hard to ask for money, and now that paper registrations are a thing of the past it's even 

harder to collect it.  I receive a monthly report from our Council to track our progress. As of today we have 

donations from very few of our troops, only 15 of 56. 

 

Laura Disque, our Council Annual Fund Manager, has drafted this letter to make it a little easier.  Feel 

free to modify it to suit your needs, or email it (or hand it) to your GS families: 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Parents, when you plan your year-end giving please remember to donate to the Girl Scout Annual Fund  

www.GSGATL.org.  

 

Each Girl Scout family is asked to make an annual tax-deductible $25 donation to support the important 

Girl Scout programs we all enjoy. 

 

Annual Fund is the parents’ giving campaign that supports camps like Camp Misty Mountain, 

Merriweather, and Timber Ridge, and the over 120 horses maintained there for our girls.  It supports 

STEM programming, like the robotics teams new to Council this year, and Girl Scout leader training.  

 

It’s vital that we support Council through our annual fund donations so that they can continue to offer the 

programs and training that makes Greater Atlanta a premier council within Girl Scouts! 

 

 

 

Please donate now so I can take this off my to-do list! 

 

Thank you, 

 


